
 

 

 

 

 

 
	

	

	

	

	
	

Sign‐up	for	GovDelivery	
If	you	are	interested	in	receiving	upcoming	
project	information,	please	go	to	
www.codot.gov	and	click	on	the	envelope	
icon	in	the	lower	right‐hand	corner	for	the	
email	list	sign‐up.  

Contact	Information
303‐223‐6581

www.i70ppsl.com	
	 	 	 	     

Want	more	information?

SH-103 interchange closures 
required for paving work 

What:	Now	that	the	summer	tourist	
season	has	passed,	there	will	be	
weeklong	closures	of	the	on‐ramps	
and	off‐ramps	in	the	SH‐103	(Exit	240)	
interchange	and	restricted	access	
across	the	bridge	over	I‐70.	

When:	The	intersection	on	the	north	
side	of	the	bridge	and	the	westbound	
off‐	and	on‐ramps	will	be	closed	
Monday,	Sept.	28,	at	6	a.m.	through	
Friday,	Oct.	2,	at	4	p.m.	and	again	
Monday,	Oct.	5,	at	6	a.m.	through	
Friday,	Oct.	9,	at	4	p.m.	

The	week	of	Oct.	12,	the	eastbound	on‐	
and	off‐ramps	will	be	closed	
alternately	and	the	SH‐103	bridge	will	
be	reduced	to	a	single	lane	of	travel	for	
alternate	work	on	the	west	and	east	
sides	of	the	intersection.	

Details:	If	it	is	safe	to	do	so,	crews	will	open	the	bridge	each	night	for	travel	
over	I‐70.	The	westbound	ramps	will	remain	closed	until	Friday	afternoon.	
Flaggers	will	assist	pedestrians	over	the	bridge	during	daytime	hours.		


